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Dear 3rd grade families,

This will be a super short week, but we will be making the most of our time together. There will be no weekly or math homework this week! (
 What are we doing this week?
Reading/Grammar: This week we wrap up our lit study of Freckle Juice. We will be making flow map of the important events from the story, revisiting our predictions, and looking back at our views on being ‘different’. It has been fun for the kids to have a break from the Harcourt stories and to practice their CAFÉ reading strategies.  
Writing:  This week we will write a literary review (a.k.a book report) of Freckle Juice. We will also be writing letters to our families about what we are thankful for.
Science: This week is short, but we are squeezing in another ACE lesson which will teach us about clouds.
Math: We will be working on topic 6 this week which involved more multiplication strategies and tackling some of the tougher facts of 6 and 7. Remind your children that they should be practicing those flash cards or websites a MINIMUM of 40 minutes per week.
 Info to know: 
11/25-26 No school…Happy Thanksgiving!
11/29 Book orders due…please order online if possible as it earns our class free books! (
12/10 Early Release Day for staff development

Lastly, I am so thankful for my wonderful students and their equally wonderful families. Thank you for all you do for our classroom and Anthem School. Have a wonderful and safe Thanksgiving!
Mrs. Peterson

